
STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO: Golden Bay Community Board   

  
FROM: Community Services Manager 

 
REFERENCE: G606 

 
SUBJECT: RGB11-05-03 - Report prepared for meeting of 10 May 2011 
 

 
 
Attached is a copy of the report that went to the Community Services Committee 
on 5 May 2011, which recommended that the request for funds by the Golden Bay 
High School be approved and that this decision be ratified by the Golden Bay 
Community Board. 
 
I will update the Board at the meeting on the outcome of the Community Services 
meeting. 
 
Should the Community Services Committee adopt my recommendation, then the 
Board will need to consider the proposed resolution in the attached report and 
decide whether they are prepared to ratify this resolution. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lloyd Kennedy 
 
 


